PAUL E. TSONGAS
5th District, Massachusetts

WASHINGTON OFFICE:

419 CANNON HOUSE OFFICE BUILDING WASHINGTON, D.C. 20515 (202) 225-3411

COMMITTEES:

BANKING, CURRENCY AND HOUSING
INTERIOR AND INSULAR AFFAIRS

DENNIS R. KANIN

Congress of the United States House of Representatives Mashington, D.C. 20515

April 29, 1977

DISTRICT OFFICES:
GREATER LOWELL
ROOM 216, 50 KEARNEY SQUARE
LOWELL, MASSACHUSETTS 01852
(617) 459-0101

GREATER LAWRENCE
469 ESSEX STREET
LAWRENCE, MASSACHUSETTS 01840
(617) 683-5313

MINUTEMAN TOWNS
185 BEDFORD STREET
LEXINGTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02173
(617) 862-1847

ZXZXZXZXZ ZXZXZXZXZ ZXZXZXZXX

Dear xxxxxx:

Thank you for contacting me regarding the President's energy plan.

I strongly support the President's plan. As a member of the new Ad Hoc Energy Committee, I intend to closely examine the specifics and do what I can to see that the balance and equitableness intended by the Carter plan are retained in the Congress.

As one who was warned of economic and energy disaster because of our unwillingness to face up to this issue, I commend the President for his leadership and determination.

For too long this nation has squandered its energy resources and failed to consider the implications for future generations. My own efforts to expedite development of alternate energies, establish conservation standards, legislate automobile efficiency, and assist area businesses, have often been met with official indifference and inaction.

It is my hope that the attention that is now focused on the energy issue will result in a long-range policy for this nation. President Carter certainly has taken the proper first step. It is now up to the public and the Congress to support his effort.

Thank you for sharing your views with me on this important subject.

Sincerely.

PAUL E. TSONGAS Member of Congress

PET/vff